Nettle News

Nettle Middle School... *Home of the Knights!* February 7, 2022



February 1st-11th

Food Drive for Liz Murphy Open Hand Pantry

February 7th

PTO Meeting 7pm-8pm

February 10th

Parent-Teacher Conferences (Virtual) 5pm-6:30pm

February 15th

8th Grade Committee Meeting (Virtual) 7pm

February 16th

Middle School Basketball Semi-Finals

February 17th

Middle School Basketball Finals

February 18th

Early dismissal at 11:05am

February 21st-25th

February Vacation





Food Drive

February 1st-11th

Support our community and help stock the Liz Murphy Open Hand Food Pantry! Send any of the following items in with your student: coffee, juice boxes, hot cocoa, crackers, pasta, gummies, soups, twinkies, microwave popcorn, Dinty Moore, cookies, Chef Boyardee, cupcakes, body wash, toothpaste, shampoo.

Chocolate Roses

Chocolate roses for sale during all lunches until **February 11th**. They will be delivered to homerooms on February 14th, \$1 each, proceeds go to the Nettle PTO.

Athletics

Wednesday, February 16th Middle School Basketball Semi-Finals at HHS Girls game 4:30pm-5:30pm Boys game 6:30pm-7:30pm Thursday, February 17th Middle School Basketball Finals at HHS Girls game at 6pm Then cheerleading expo Then boys game

Volleyball try-outs will be coming in the next few weeks.

Keep an eye out for announcements!

Aquatic Leaders Club

ALC prepares and motivates teens for a future job as a lifeguard. The program runs February 11th to April 8th on Fridays, 6pm-7pm at the Haverhill's YMCA Teen Center. You can register through the website or at the Haverhill Welcome Center. Please email Dylan at cloheycyd@northshoreymca.org with any questions.



8th Grade Families

Haverhill High School's Career Technical Education (Health Occupations, Programming and Web Development, Information Technology, Biomedical Science, and Engineering) applications are currently online and can be accessed using the following link – https://haverhill.go2cte.com/

Applications are due by Friday, February 25, 2022.

February Vacation Academy

There are still spaces open in the February Vacation Academy! The academy runs during February vacation Tuesday-Friday, 8:30am-5:30pm. There are three locations. Please reach out directly to the location you are interested in to sign up.

Boys & Girls Club 55 Emerson Street	YMCA 81 Winter Street	YWCA 107 Winter Street
Jessi Feiner	Cathy Wolf	Amy Desimone
<u>ifeiner@haverhillbgc.org</u> (978) 374-6171	wolfc@northshoreymca.org (978) 374-0506	adesimone@ywcanema.org (978) 374-6121

Questions? Contact Shereen Escovitz, shereen.escovitz@haverhill-ps.org